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How many male prisoners have progressed to open conditions with
excess of 3(,5\Ieft to serve within the last, most recent, six months of your
records? MRS

Do you keep a breakdown of the individual open prisons that the above
information refers to i.e. HMP Ford - 17 etc? ¥

O\—/co?r
Do all prisons now adhere to the new framework agreement that states
that a determinate prisonersmay spend the final 36 months of their
sentence in open conditions and if not do you have the names of those
that do?
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Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) Request – 191106044
Thank you for your request in which you asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):  
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Your request has been handled under the FOIA.
In relation to questions 1 and 2 above, I can confirm that the MoJ holds the information that you have requested and I have provided some of it in the attached Table, which shows male prisoners transferred to an open prison with more than 36 months left to serve, January-June 2019 (latest currently available), England and Wales.

However, some of the information you requested is exempt from disclosure under section 40(2) of the FOIA, because it contains personal data. If a request is made for information and the total figure amounts to two people or fewer, the MoJ must consider whether this could lead to the identification of individuals and whether disclosure of this information would be in breach of our statutory obligations under the General Data Protection Regulation and/or the Data Protection Act 2018. We believe that the release of some of this information would risk identification of the individuals concerned. For this reason, MoJ has chosen not to provide an exact figure where the true number falls between one and two. However, it should not be assumed that the actual figure represented falls at any particular point within this scale; ‘two or fewer' is used as a replacement value from which it would be difficult to isolate or extract any individual data.

Personal data can only be released if to do so would not contravene any of the data protection principles set out in Article 5(1) of the General Data Protection Regulation and section 34(1) of the Data Protection Act 2018.

We believe releasing the requested information into the public domain would be unlawful. Individuals have a clear and strong expectation that their personal data will be held in confidence and not disclosed to the public under the FOIA.  

This is an absolute exemption and does not require a public interest test.

In relation to question 3 above, this does not constitute a request for recorded information under the FOIA and so cannot be answered here as it is currently framed. You may therefore wish to resubmit that question in terms of a request for particular recorded information in relation to adherence to a specific policy or policies. 
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